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Mon 20  Art workshops with Mikhail Karikis (3 x am 
sessions, Mon to Wed @ HCC) 
Fixture: Yr9 Rugby @ HCC v St Peters  

Tues 21 Fixture: U12 Netball @ Sidmouth 

Wed 22  Yr11 Mocks begin 
Fixture: U15 Badminton @ Sidmouth 
Fixture: Yr7/8 Girls Football @ Cranbrook 

Thu 23 Fixture: ED v Exeter X-Country @ Blundells 
Fixture: Yr8/9 7-a-side @ Cranbrook 
Parent Engagement Group 6—7pm 

Fri 24 n/a 

Honiton Community College is extremely fortunate to be     
supported by a team of specialist music teachers from the 
local area with a wealth of experience both in teaching and 
in the music industry.  
 
More information is available 
on the document attached to 
the email, including contact 
details & fees.  
 
To summarise, the team  are able to offer the following: 
 

• PIANO AND BRASS TUITION with Gail Denning 

• WOODWIND TUITION with Darren Cooke 

• DRUM TUITION with Jack Revy 

• GUITAR TUITION with Jesse Molins 

• VOCAL TUITION with Sarah Ryan 

Lessons are taught weekly at the College, and are on a rota 

to avoid affecting the same lessons each week. Devon and 

Torbay Music Education Hubs offer a subsidised instru-

ment hire service, and lessons cost between  £11 and 

£20.25 per session. Please contact our peripatetic teachers 

directly if you would like to discuss options or if you have 

any questions, Thank you. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has 
already signed up for Bromcom.  
We will be working on a data 
check next to ensure that we 
hold the most up to date        
information for you; more to 
follow. This week we are launch-

ing the App for students so that they will be able to ac-
cess key information, just as they did with Class Charts. 
We will send both Weduc messages and Bromcom     
messages for one more week, for anyone still having 
technical issues. Please contact us if you still need any 
support.   

Lizzie Lanning (Year 12) is currently 
training for the London Landmarks 
Half Marathon, raising money for The 
Brain Tumour charity.  It’s a big 22k 
challenge and she is running for family 
friends who have sadly been diag-

nosed in recent years. Money raised will support vital 
research, and comfort those affected. If you are able to 
support this fundraiser, all donations would make a big 
difference. Please click the link below. Thank you!    
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lizzie-lanning2?
utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=lizzie-
lanning2&utm_campaign=pfp-
share&utm_term=634c7b33d4b04c798717f6868fa4def9 

Next week, to inform their reports, students across the      

college will be taking part in ‘Cycle 1 Assessment Week’.   

Students are being supported by their teachers to prepare 

and encouraged to get into a positive mindset for these    

routine assessments. During the week there will be  inde-

pendent learning lessons, revision sessions and carefully 

monitored peer marking of some questions. Working this way 

ensures that teachers can review the progress of every      

student across the college. In the subsequent lessons,        

students will receive feedback to help them to improve, and 

future teaching will be adapted to fill the gaps in their 

knowledge. Progress Reports will be sent home after Christ-

mas. We welcome your support in giving reassurance and 

encouragement, to build students’ resilience during this    

process.  

We would also like to wish Yr 11 luck with their mock GCSE 

exams starting this week! 
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More information on our Post-
16 provision can be found on 
our website, and a pop up link 
will appear to click on for appli-
cations.  

If you have any questions about 
our provision, please email   
Selena Burroughs at  
Selena.burroughs@honiton.college 

HONITON                     

COMMUNITY                     

COLLEGE 

Weekly Update  
Monday 20 Nov 2023 

This swap shop will have a Christmas theme and last year we found 
lots of children in particular appreciated the opportunity to pick up 
a gift for their family without the cost implications that can some-
times present a challenge.  
 
We would be very grateful for the normal donations of clothes but 
would also appreciate donations of unwanted gifts you may have 
at home as well as toys, games, books and Christmas decorations 
that are in good condition.  All donations can be dropped off in 
Reception.  Thank you very much in advance. 

For anyone who has not come along before,  this event is held for 
the local community in our Drama Hall, and is a chance to come 
and pick up clothes, bags, toys and games that have been           
donated. Bring along something to swap if you can, but it is not 
compulsory.  

Tea/coffee is available, as well as food donations from our local 
Food Save.  
 
We hope to see you there, anytime between 11am and 2pm.  

Yr11 Mock: starting today 

 

Assessment Week: from     

Monday 27th November 

 

 


